
5th November 2024 

Senior Cycle Music Trip – Bord Gais Energy Theatre – Wednesday 5th March 2025 

A chara, 

A music trip has been organised for your son/daughter on Wednesday 5th March 2025. This trip is for the 5th and 6th 

Year music students to experience a new musical called ‘& Juliet’ at the Board Gais Energy Theatre. This new musical 

has been getting rave reviews and includes many songs that the students will know. It might also inspire 6th Year 

music students for their Music Practical State Exam to see professional singers on stage.  

 

Itinerary: 

Time (tbc)  Depart for Dublin (bus from outside school gate). Time to be confirmed later.  

14.30    Performance of ‘& Juliet’ 

19.30 / 20.00 Expected time of arrival in Abbey Community College. 

 

Students may need extra food in their bags for before/after the performance and for the return bus home or a small 

amount of money for stopping at a service station on the journey home.  

 

School rules, as per our Code of Behaviour apply at all times. All students must be in full PE uniform. Failure to wear 

the school PE uniform will result in a refusal to travel. Raincoats/jackets are essential.  

 

The cost of this educational trip is €26.50. This has been set up with the Way2Pay system.  

 

There is no cost for the bus as it has been very kindly sponsored by Alan Duggan of Duggan Coaches. This is a great 

opportunity for the Senior Music Classes to see a brilliant stage musical performance in Dublin and to have free 

transport is a huge bonus.   

 

As this trip was already discussed with the music class, tickets have been purchased for all 5th and 6th Year music 

students and therefore, they are expected to attend this concert. 

 

Please note: Parents/guardians and students must inform me if they have any medical conditions before travelling.  

 

The bus will have to leave on time and cannot wait for late arrivals. 

  

If you have any queries please feel free to contact me at tamara.holman@abbeycommunitycollege.com  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tammy Lapthorne 

Music Teacher 
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